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January 2024

2024 commences with vanderToolen Associates Landscape Architects celebrating its 
30th anniversary and I am thrilled to announce another significant milestone, three 
new shareholders.

Please welcome Mary McGovern, Jacqueline Smyth, and Katherine Mendenhall as our 
next generation of leaders. Each of these individuals have over a decade of 
experience with the firm.

I will continue in my role as vanderToolen Associates Founder and President and truly 
excited to continue mentoring and sharing my over four decades of professional 
experience with our new partners.

And all of us look forward to continuing our relationships and collaborating with our 
incredible clients, talented fellow consultants, and professional colleagues. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Best regards, 

Phil vanderToolen, ASLA, RLA
President, vanderToolen Associates

 vanderToolen Associates 
            Welcomes New Shareholders!
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